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Prof. Sultana Nahar  

Department of Astronomy 

The Ohio State University 

4055 McPherson Lab 

140 West 18th Avenue 

Columbus, Ohio 43210-     

 

 

Dear Prof. Sultana 

Thank you very much for your interest in initiating a prize. I have discussed the 

final guidelines for the prizes in physics, mathematics, and biology, with Dr. 

Abdelraouf Elmanama and we will be delighted to host the prize. You can 

coordinate with Dr. Abdelraouf to finalize the launching of this prize. 

All the best 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Adel Awadallah 

President 


